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Waste Management Collection for 
Kateri Food Basket Reminder 

 
(Kahnawake – 4, Tsothóhrha/December 2020) 
 
The Waste Management Department of the Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) would like to remind the community 
that it will be leading a Special Collection for the Kateri Food 
Basket beginning this coming Monday, December 7th to 
Thursday, December 10th, between 9am and 2pm on the 
same day as your recycling collection.  
 
Please place all items in a bag labeled "Kateri Food Basket" 
next to your recycle bin. If the weather isn't cooperating, 
please place items on your front porch in a visible area.  
 
Items Encouraged: 

• Non-Perishable Food items 
 
Items Specifically Needed: 

• Girl Toys for ages 0 - 2 years old 
• Teen boys and teen girl items for ages 13 - 17 years 

old 
 
*Due to MCK Policy, Waste Management will not be 
permitted to collect Gift Cards or Certificates, as originally 
intended. We apologize for the inconvenience. 
 
For any questions or to request a collection, please contact 
Iotshatena:wi Reed at the Waste Management Department 
by calling 450-632-4321. 
 

 

Onkwe’tà:ke Iakotokénhstha 

 PUBLIC SERVICE 
ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

 

mailto:mckmedia@mck.ca

	Suggested Media Instructions:
	Media Inquiries:

